July 23, 1965

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
1252); "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr., Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of KWWL Televisi
on July 17, 1965 in Omaha, Nebraska.

We appreciate your interest in our statinn and are
most happy to learn of your reception.

\

Sincerély,

-/

Edward M, Tink

SERVING CEDAR RAPIDS - WATERLOO
PHONE 234-4401 WATERLOO, IOWA
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Vice President of Engineering
BLACK HAWK BROADCASTING COMPANY
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